
Proposed crematorium Firs. farm N13
Redevelopment

I wish to object to the above proposed draft local plan to build a crematorium next to Firs Farm Wetlands.

The area is meant to give a healthy area for residents and visitors.
This is not a good plan!
Keep the football pitches for the young people to use.
The area has very little open space for exercise.
This is a bad plan!

There are 3 schools Winchmore, Highfield and Firs Farm within a few hundred metres of the Wetlands and a 
residential area ,so therefore wouldn’t be environmentally friendly or healthy for school children.

The area already has Barrowell Green recycling   Centre  traffic 7 days a week!

This will raise emissions drastically in the area for residents and schools!

I object to this draft local plan for Firs Farm
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